
How many crimes in general have been committed against males in

your area each year for the past 10 years?

Of the 46 police forces this question was posed to under freedom of information 13 either refused to
answer citing that the request would take longer than 18 hours or they did not respond.

This FOI request was posed in November 2021, this report is being written in February 2022 leaving
more than enough time for the police forces to respond during the Covid epidemic.

General crime relates to any and all crimes reported by a male each year within a ten-year period.

2011 = 991540 crimes in total.

2012 = 1028156 crimes in total

2013 = 1019964 crimes in total

2014 = 1061385 crimes in total

2015 = 1158361 crimes in total

2016 = 1319468 crimes in total

2017 = 1483350 crimes in total

2018 = 1537558 crimes in total

2019 = 1592014 crimes in total

2020 = 1511055 crimes in total

2021 (supplied data) = 1329270 crimes in total.

If we break this down by year the results are easier to understand.

2011.

1st If we divide 991540 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 30,047 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 991540 divided by 52 we get an average of 19,068 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 30,047 by 52 it becomes 578 crimes per week, per
area. Or 83 crimes per day per area.

2012.

1st If we divide 1028156 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 31,156 general crimes against males per police force.



2nd Using the original total of 1028156 divided by 52 we get an average of 19,772 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 31,156 by 52 it becomes 599 crimes per week, per
area. Or 86 crimes per day per area.  An increase of 3 crimes per day, per area.

2013.

1st If we divide 1019964 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 30,908 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 1019964 divided by 52 we get an average of 19,615 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 30,908 by 52 it becomes 594 crimes per week, per
area. Or 85 crimes per day per area. A decrease of 1 crime per day per area.

2014

1st If we divide 1061385 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 32,163 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 1061385 divided by 52 we get an average of 20,411 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 32,163 by 52 it becomes 619 crimes per week, per
area. Or 88 crimes per day per area. An increase of 3 crimes per day per area.

2015

1st If we divide 1158361 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 35,102 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 1158361 divided by 52 we get an average of 22,276 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 35,102 by 52 it becomes 675 crimes per week, per
area. Or 96 crimes per day per area. An increase of 8 crimes per day per police force.

2016

1st If we divide 1319468 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 39,984 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 1319468 divided by 52 we get an average of 25,374 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 39,984 by 52 it becomes 769 crimes per week, per
area. Or 110 crimes per day per area. An increase of 14 crimes per day, per police force.

2017

1st If we divide 1483350 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 44,950 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 1483350 divided by 52 we get an average of 28,526 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 44,650 by 52 it becomes 864 crimes per week, per
area. Or 123 crimes per day per area. An increase of 13 crimes per day per police force.

2018



1st If we divide 1537558 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 46,593 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 1537558 divided by 52 we get an average of 29,568 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 46,593 by 52 it becomes 896 crimes per week, per
area. Or 128 crimes per day per area. An increase of 5 crimes per day per police force.

2019

1st If we divide 1592014 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 48,243 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 1592014 divided by 52 we get an average of 30,616 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 48,243 by 52 it becomes 928 crimes per week, per
area. Or 133 crimes per day per area. An increase of 5 crimes per day per police force.

2020

1st If we divide 1511055 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 45,790 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 1511055 divided by 52 we get an average of 29,059 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 45,790 by 52 it becomes 881 crimes per week, per
area. Or 125 crimes per day per area. A decrease of 8 crimes per day per police force.

2021

1st If we divide 1329270 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 40,281 general crimes against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 1329270 divided by 52 we get an average of 25,563 crimes per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 40,281 by 52 it becomes 775 crimes per week, per
area. Or 111 crimes per day per area. A decrease of 14 crimes per day per police force.

It should be noted that not all crimes reported include a gender, as such these numbers are the
lowest estimates of crimes where a male is a victim. These statistics also do not include missing, drug
related, driving offenses etc.


